
 

 

  

 

WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT NOTICE 
 

RESIDENTS OF HARBOUR RD 
   

The Town of Sidney will be undertaking a water main replacement on Harbour Road east of 

Bowden Road. 

 

Water main construction is scheduled to commence Monday, August 11, 2025. The 

majority of the work is expected to be completed by mid October 2025. 

 

A temporary water shut-off is scheduled for Thursday, August 14, 2025. This will affect 

all properties along Harbour Road from 2258 Harbour Road to the end of the cul-de-

sac. Expected outage is from 9:00am until 3:30pm. 

 

Residents may wish to fill buckets with water prior to the shutdown to refill toilet tanks 

once flushed to prepare for the next use.  Residents may also wish to fill some 

containers in the kitchen for use during this shutdown. 

To accommodate construction, please obey the temporary no parking signagethat will be 

placed on the roadway between 7:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. during this construction period. We 

will make every effort to maintain vehicle access and local traffic will be accommodated 

through the site.  Flaggers will be on hand to provide directions to motorists. 

 

If you have any special access requirements or questions, please contact the Engineering 

Department at 250-656-4502 between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday to Friday. 

 

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience you may experience during this construction 

and thank you for your patience and understanding.   

 

 

Adriano Sumberac         

Surface Works Foreman       August 11, 2025 

 


